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From: Steen Maddela   
Sent: 2022/01/24 10:17 PM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]6539 Mayfield Road and 11937 Goreway Drive. City file # OZS 2021-0045 

ALEX, 
Thanks for sharing the information on the proposed commercial plaza at the Mayfield Goreway intersection. I 
have been looking for such commercial developments as I have a small business that I run out of my basement 
and it has grown significantly. I haven't been  able to find a commercial unit to move my business to. The 
development of such a plaza may give myself and my friends who are young entrepreneurs an opportunity to 
expand our business and give us broader exposure . I hope the staff in the planning department and city officials 
are listening to us young entrepreneurs and support such a development. 

We support the proposed development at the Mayfield / Goreway intersection. 
Augustine Maddela and young entrepreneurs of Brampton. 


